
 

 

 

 

 

A happy school committed to excellence 
SEAMER & IRTON CP SCHOOL ~ DENISON AVENUE~ SEAMER ~ SCARBOROUGH 

Tel:  01723 863489                  
Email:  headteacher@seamerirton.n-yorks.sch.uk      Website: www.seamerirtonprimary.co.uk 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,             21 October 2022 
 

HARVEST FESTIVAL DONATIONS  Thank you for your kind donations this week. 

They will be passed on to The Rainbow Centre for distribution. 

 
WORLD CHAMPION!  Jocelyn in Y4 won a gold, silver and bronze 

medal at the World Championships in Hungary this month. This 

gives her World Champion status which is a fantastic 
achievement. 

 

SCHOOL GAMES GOLD AWARD We are delighted to announce that we have 
achieved the School Games Mark Gold Award for the 2021/22 

academic year. 

We are extremely proud of our pupils for their dedication to all 
aspects of physical activity and school sport, including our young 

leaders. We are committed to using the School Games to try and 

engage those young people who haven’t previously been active or 
represented our school and to try and ensure that all our students 

have a positive experience and want to try out new activities beyond 

school too in our community.  
 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPH ORDERS  For those parents who are yet to order online, they 

have until Wednesday 26th October to take advantage of free delivery back to school. 

Order via the Tempest website using your unique link or visit www.tempest-orders.co.uk. 

Call 01736 751555 for assistance. 

WILD CATS – Scarborough Athletic Girls Development Programme 

The perfect way for girls from age 5 to 11 years to start playing football. 

Contact gail.colling@seadogtrust.com or message 07870170251 
 

FLU NASAL VACCINATION TEAM    The team are in school to deliver the vaccination 

on Tuesday 22 November.  You must consent online for your child; you can’t do this via 
school.  Details are on the email sent out. 

 

http://www.seamerirtonprimary.co.uk/
http://www.tempest-orders.co.uk/
mailto:gail.colling@seadogtrust.com


 

 
Thank you to everyone who supported 
our Autumn Disco.  Total raised £850.00 
 
 

MUSIC LESSONS  Unfortunately, our planned partnership with Innovation Music to 

provide music lessons and clubs is no longer possible.  
Instrumental lessons are still available for your child through the North Yorkshire County 

Music Service.  

Follow this link to our website for full details: 
https://northyorkshiremusichub.co.uk/ensembles/music-centres/  

 

There are discounts available, and some lessons may be free, so check their fees 

carefully or contact the school for assistance. 
 

SCHOOL DINNNERS W/C 31 OCTOBER 
MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY   FRIDAY 

Cheese & Tomato  
Pasta  
 
Chilli Pitta Pocket 
 
Baked Bean or Veg 
Bolognaise Jacket 
Potato 
 
Cheese Panini 
 
Oatie Cookie 

Tortilla Boats 
 
Sweet Potato &  
Winter Veg Curry 
 
Cheese or Chicken 
Mayo Baked  
Jacket Potato 
 
Chicken & Tomato 
Panini 
 
Jelly & Ice cream 

Roast Pork with  
Apple Sauce 
 
Vegetable Sausages 
 
Baked Bean or  
Bolognese Jacket Potato 
 
Vegetable Melt Panini 
 
 
Cheese & Crackers 

Meatballs & Pasta 
 
Cheesy Leek & 
Potato Bake 
 
Cheese or Tuna 
Jacket Potato 
 
Ham & Cheese  
Panini 
 
Fruit Muffin 

Battered Fish 
Vegetable Sausage Roll 
 
Cheese or  
Chicken & Sweetcorn 
Jacket Potato 
 
Tuna Panini 
 
Chocolate Orange 
Sponge & Chocolate 
Sauce 

 

ST. MARTIN’S CHURCH YOUTH GROUP  The youth group will run on the 1st and 3rd 
Fridays of each month from 6.30-7.30 in the church room.  Open to all KS2pupils. 

 

SCHOOL CLOSES TODAY FOR HALF TERM AND WILL RE-OPEN ON  
MONDAY 31 OCTOBER 2022 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 
21.10.22 School closes for half term 

26.10.22 Deadline to order School Photographs from Tempest  

31.10.22 School re-opens 

31.10.22 Y6 ~ deadline to apply for a secondary school place.  
 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

Jonathan Wanless 
Headteacher 

https://northyorkshiremusichub.co.uk/ensembles/music-centres/

